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CIRCULAR 
Ref.No.:1. RGCET/CIR/2021-22/233 Dt. 21.07.2022 

***** 

It has been instructed to the students availing college transport facilities to pay the bus fees on the 

first working day vide Ref.No.:1. However, it has been observed that many students are continuing 

to utilize the bus service without paying the bus pass fees. This is to inform that all the students 

concerned who are utilizing the college bus service should pay the transport fee on or before          

05th October 2022 (Wednesday) failing which the student concerned will not be allowed to board 

the college bus from the forenoon of 06th October 2022 (Thursday). 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All Concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 

 

 

 


